
Angelo Tornabene, PhD 
The Labyrinth Foundation 
560 N. Broadway 
Yonkers NY 10701 

Dear Dr. Tornabene: 

 Haight St #  
San Francisco CA 94117 

May 6, 1989 

It's been a long time since I've written, and I hope all's well 
with you. I trust you have received the issues of FTM Newsletter 
which I sent, though I just realized I've been using a wrong zip 
code. 

I am in the process of writing a third edition of my booklet, 
INFORMATION FOR THE FEMALE-TO-MALE. As you know, I have listed 
the Labyrinth Foundation in my earlier editions, and am now 
writing to ask if you would like the Foundation listed in the new 
edition, and, if so, how the listing should read. 

I enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope and hope to hear from 
you soon. 

                 




